
 

 

  

October 20, 2023 

759L transmission line modification 
 
Dear stakeholder, 
 
We are writing to let you know of a proposed modification to a transmission line near or on your 
property. We want to provide you information and hear your feedback about our proposal. 
 
In order to ensure a safe distance between the existing 759L transmission line and the recently 
approved Central East Transfer-Out (CETO) transmission line, we need to modify structures near 
the Red Deer River for the 759L line. 
 
Project details 
The 759L transmission line is currently designed with clusters of  
six-poles grouped closely together on either side of the Red Deer River. 
AltaLink is proposing to:  

• Remove all six poles from the east cluster and replace them 
with two new monopole structures 

• Remove all six poles from the west cluster and replace them 
with one new monopole structure 

 
The structure replacements will increase the distance between 759L 
and the CETO transmission line, helping to ensure the safety and 
reliability of the transmission system in the area. 
 
There will be no other modifications to the 759L transmission line. You 
can see where the modifications are planned in the included project 
map. 
 
The existing structures are made of wood and between 19-21 metres 
tall. The new monopole structures on 759L will be: 

• steel 

• approximately 25-30 metres tall 

• located in the existing right-of-way  
 
Next steps  
We will contact landowners, residents, and occupants affected by the 
proposed changes to gather input and address questions or concerns. 
After the consultation process is complete, we will file an application 
with the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC). We will notify you of the 
AUC’s decision regarding the project application. If approved, the 
modifications for 759L will be completed during the winter of 
2024/2025.  
 

The existing six-pole clusters on the 

759L transmission line look similar 

to the photo above 

The new structures will look similar 

to the photo above 
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Contact us  
We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1-877-267-1453. Further information about this project and 
maps are available at http://www.altalink.ca/projects.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Kris Gladue  
Manager, Stakeholder Engagement 
 


